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“Where’s the need to dwell on it, hurry up and use it.”

“But this Spirit Gathering Scroll, there are only two scrolls, I’m using it now in order to use it, there will
be one less chance to use it in the future at the Seventh Sea, it’s definitely more cost effective to use it
at the Seventh Sea than at the Sixth Sea.”

“If that’s the case, then why did you take it out?”

“Yesterday, your father said that since your grandfather’s death has been confirmed, next, there will
definitely be some immortal cultivation families that submit to the Mo Dynasty that are not happy and
want to cause trouble or even rebel.That’s why I want this, to enhance my strength a bit more.”

“Then use it, don’t think so much about the future, you always want to use it later when you reach the
Seven Seas, what if you die before you reach the Seven Seas?Or was it taken away from us?So don’t
always think about later, seize the present is what matters, and what if you find some relic later and
discover a scroll like this?Then wouldn’t it be a waste not to use it now.”

Omi felt somewhat reasonable, thinking so much about what to do later.

“Alright, since that’s the case, I’m going to use up a Spirit Gathering Formation Scroll.At that time, all
of you will enter this Spirit Gathering Formation to cultivate, and it’s up to you all how much you can
improve.”

“Well, then you go talk to my father and see what he suggests.”

Omi went to find Mo Qing again.

Mo Qing was shocked when he heard, “You have the Spirit Gathering Formation Scroll?You’re not
kidding?”

“What’s so funny about this.”Don looked confused, was it strange to have this scroll? First web site
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“Gosh, Omi, what do you want me to say about you, you even have the Spirit Gathering Scroll.”

“Very telling?”

“Omi, you mustn’t use the Spirit Gathering Scroll, or else you’ll be finished if you’re discovered.”

“Why?”

“Omi, the Gathering Spirit Formation Scroll, it’s a very famous and long lost formation scroll ah.If the
forces of the Seven Seas knew that you had the Gathering Spirit Great Formation Scroll, I bet they
would immediately rush down and grab it.Do you know what the Spirit Gathering Formation Scrolls
mean?Meaning that once used, it’s likely to quickly help a person improve half a realm, or even a



realm.You tell me, those who are strong at the Tribulation Stage wouldn’t go crazy if they found this
kind of treasure.”

“Uncle Qing, to tell you the truth, I’m planning to use the Spirit Gathering Scroll ah.”

“Don’t ever use it.”

“Damn, then I can’t use it even if I have something good.”

“In case you get discovered, this attraction is just a little bit worse than a pseudo-immortal artifact,
unless, you won’t get discovered.But this thing, it’s impossible not to be discovered, because once it’s
used, all the surrounding, even half of the Six Seas’ aura will converge.”

“Then I can use it somewhere else, it doesn’t have to be in the Moji Dynasty,”Omi said.

Mo Qing said, “If you use it elsewhere, the aura will still come over in large amounts, and others will
find it, unless it’s an extremely secret place, but extremely secret places don’t have much aura at all.”

“That’s not necessarily true.”Omi thought of a place.

“Uh, why do you say that.”

“Uncle Qing, I know a place that has a very strong aura, that place, at the bottom of the Sea of Death,
the sea is the same as the land, it also has an aura, if I use the Spirit Gathering Formation at the bottom
of the sea, wouldn’t it be even less noticeable to the Dao.”

Mo Qing said, “You’re really crazy, now that the Sea of Death has become a forbidden place for
immortal cultivators, no one dares to go to the Sea of Death, and you still dare to go there to set up
the Spirit Gathering Formation.”

“That’s right, Uncle Qing, Death

How’s that whatever ferocious beast from the Sea of the Dead doing now?”

“Ever since that incident a year ago, the Sea of Death hasn’t had any abnormalities for the time being,
but no matter what, now that everyone knows there’s a ferocious beast there, no one dares to go
there.”

Omi said, “I think that the sealed ferocious beast in the Sea of Death should be silent at the moment,
he only explodes once in a while, he doesn’t struggle all the time.The Sea of Death should be fine now,
I still want to go there to set up the Spirit Gathering Formation.”

“Absolutely not.”

“Uncle Qing, I’ve made up my mind, do you want to come with me?”

“You’re really crazy, I’m not going.”

“So be it, I’m leaving tomorrow, come and tell me if you want.”

“Omi, Yuyan you can’t take her with you.”Mo Qing ordered.

Omi said, “That’s up to her to decide, alright, I’ll leave first.”



After Omi left, Mo Qing depressed, “How come there are people who are not afraid of death, knowing
that there is a tiger on the mountain.”

The next morning, Omi set off for the Sea of Death with Tang Huan, Tang Jingtian, Mo Qianjie, Yan
Xinyi, Lu Yuxi, Light Water, Xia Xiaoxin, Little Fire and Purple Pupil.

As for Mo Qing, Omi sent someone to ask him early in the morning whether he would go or not, he still
insisted on not going, and also wanted to stop Mo Yuyan, however, Mo Yuyan’s attitude was resolute,
Omi went where she went, and put Mo Qing’s anger half-dead, what a woman.

“Omi, we really won’t be in trouble?”

“Don’t worry, my intuition is accurate, that ferocious beast in the Sea of Death is definitely in the
silent period again now, it’s not like that ferocious beast has been in the Sea of Death for a year or two,
it’s countless years, maybe even hundreds of millions of years, where is the danger.”

“That Mo Qing.”

“He’s really afraid of death, I guarantee he’ll regret it, this time, all of us must seize the opportunity to
ruthlessly absorb spiritual energy and try to raise a rank three or five within half a month, don’t waste
such a precious Spirit Gathering Formation of mine.”Omi said.

Everyone nodded their heads.

“About the Spirit Gathering Formation, we can’t tell the outside world either, it’s something that even
the strongest of the Seven Seas would be jealous of.”

“Of course, we won’t say anything even if we die.”

A few days later, Omi and the others arrived at the Sea of Death, exactly where the ferocious beast
had erupted a year ago.

Today, the Sea of Death was indeed very quiet and uninhabited, and everyone didn’t dare to come.

“This is good, if we start the Spirit Gathering Formation here, no one will find it, and even if they do,
they may not dare to come.”Omi smiled.

However, the others were not as calm as Omi and felt fear looking at the ocean.

“Will that ferocious beast suddenly run out.”Light Water asked fearfully.

Omi said, “I don’t think so, I guess we didn’t have such bad luck.”

“Ah, it should, so unsure, you dare to come here.”

Little Fire laughed, “You guys don’t understand this, my brother Chen, back then in the mortal world
was famous for not being afraid of death, he would go wherever there was a risk of death.”

Everyone had a chill.

Omi was speechless, but it was true that back then in the mortal realm, where the mortality rate was
high, he would go wherever it was.Think about back then, young and reckless, and still this was not
afraid of anywhere.Nowadays, most of the immortal cultivators in the Spiritual Realm were more



afraid of death, wherever they heard of danger, fewer people would go, for example, the Sea of Death
was now a forbidden land.
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